
VILLAGE OF 
UNIONVILLE  

NOTICE OF MEETING 
DATE CHANGE 

 
 

The Budget Hearing and Year-End Meeting has 
been changed to Wednesday, March 23, 2016 at 

7:00 PM at the Village Hall 
6454 Merry St., Unionville, MI 48767 

 
 

Jessica VanHove, Clerk 
  
 
"This meeting is open to all members of the public under Michigan's Open Meetings Act" 
 


